
Ouiam Fradi
Dear Friends in France,

Thank you so much for your recent donation of cards to CFHK! Your beautiful cards brought many smiles to the faces of the children who received them at Children’s National Hospital in Washington, D.C. 

While a card may seem simple, it is truly impactful for hospitalized kids and their families. They often feel lonely, isolated, scared and miss out on normal childhood experiences often taken for granted. Receiving a card shows them someone is thinking of them and brightens their day. Many of the card-receiving patients go on to volunteer for us after they recover. 

Thanks to people like you, CFHK is able to spread spread strength and smiles to hospitalized kids all over the United States—both on holiday and monthly. Over 500,000 cards have been distributed since our inception. And I hope you’ll consider making cards again in the future. 

I also encourage you to connect with us via social media where you can view photos of card-receiving patients, stories, updates and more. 

Thank you again for your donation of cards!

Sincerely,





Jen Rubino
Founder and Executive Director
Cards for Hospitalized Kids
Jen@CardsForHospitalizedKids.com 
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